
 

 

 

2020 - Year 9 Chromebook Scholarships 

 

 

The Board of Trustees of Papakura High School is offering five Chromebook Scholarships to 

deserving Year 9 students for 2020. 
 

The recipients of the Scholarship will receive a Chromebook. 
 

The Chromebook becomes property of the recipient at the end of Year 13. If the scholarship 

recipient leaves Papakura High School for another school, or leaves school before the end of Year 

13, the Chromebook must be returned to the school. 
 

The application for the scholarship consists of the following: 

A letter (approximately 400 words) to the Principal introducing yourself and in which you explain why 

you would be a deserving candidate for the award of a scholarship. 
 

This letter can be handwritten, printed on a computer or sent by email. 

If the letter is sent by email, you may attach a short digital presentation of your choice in the email. 
 

Conditions of the award: 

Successful applicants of the scholarship will receive a chromebook, which parents and caregivers 

will otherwise have to finance over a three year period ($40 deposit and $3.50 per week at the 2020 

rate). 
 

The deadline for applications for a Chromebook Scholarship is Monday 14 October 4pm (the first 

day of Term 4). 
 

Written applications must be delivered to: 
 

The Principal 

Papakura High School 

Willis Road 

PAPAKURA 

 

Emailed applications should be sent to : 

 

principal@papakurahigh.school.nz 

 

Please note: the same deadline applies to all applications. 
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